
UPDATE 11th May  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last night Boris Johnson talked about the phases of releasing the lockdown... 
 

 

 
Potential return to school for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from 1st June 

 
I am currently awaiting advice from the Department for Education. 

 
I was only made aware of this information at the same time as yourselves last night and I will keep 

you informed of any plans as and when the guidance for the return is clear. 

 
At the moment the advice is still the same (regarding school) and I am sure that we will find out 

more information on the changes this week and beyond in due course. 
 

Many thanks for your support. 

 
With prayers 

 
Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 

Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 
Manchester 

M23 0BW 
 

t: 0161 998 4126 

e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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